
 
 

 

 

1st July 2022 

This Week’s News 
 Feedback Questionnaire 

 College Site Update 

 Celebrating our Students 

 Activities Week 

 Vacancies in College 

Feedback Questionnaire 
We are committed to ensuring we give our parents, carers, students and staff opportunities to feedback about all aspects of 

our College. Our purpose is to educate our young people to ensure they have the best opportunities afforded to them later in 

life; to Learn, Progress and Grow when in our care. That is not just through what is happening in the classroom, but also outside 

of the classroom. We will be holding more Family Forum’s in the autumn term. For now, please take a few minutes to complete 

our termly feedback questionnaire: Summer Questionnaire 

College Site Update 
We updated you a few months ago about the exciting developments on our College campus. Construction is progressing well 

on our Green Close build, with work now beginning on the new Maths block. This will be followed very shortly by our astro 

pitch and dance studio upgrades. Please can we ask that you remind your child/children to remain safe on site by remaining 

in the designated areas. You can learn more about these developments HERE 

Celebrating Our Students 
The summer term is always tremendously busy. With exams now complete, we turn our focus to celebrating our incredible 

young people and all their achievements throughout the academic year.  

We held our first of many year group celebration assemblies this week which sees Heads of Year, pastoral teams, tutors and 

their tutor group come together for an hour long assembly looking back at what they have achieved in sport, the arts, in 

lessons and in our community. Prizes are awarded to students for their contributions and achievements. Our Premier Awards 

Ceremony is another opportunity to celebrate the success of our students with their families. Those receiving awards have 

been invited on the 14th July. 

Both year 13 and year 11 students attended their leavers BBQ and Proms with staff this week. These events are always a 

highlight of our College calendar, and it was so lovely to welcome them back after two absent years. As always, our students 

were a credit to us and their families. Everyone had a wonderful time celebrating the end of their keystage 4 and keystage 5 

years. We have shared some photos from the Year 11 Prom on the following page. More to come from both events on our 

social media pages. 

Activities Week 
Final information about Activities Week will be available on our website from the end of next week.  

Vacancies in College 
Spotlight on a vacancy: Library Support Assistant 
What is it like working in the Library at ECC? “Our library is an incredible space with a dedicated staff. It is the heartbeat of the College 
with 100s of students using it everyday. Next year our brand new library opens which is so exciting.” 
What duties do you complete in the library? “Cataloguing books, shelving books, displays, helping the librarians with visits and creative 
tasks!” 
We have a number of new vacancies advertised on our website: Here Not seen a job for you? Use our Talent Pool form to join our mailing 
list should appropriate career opportunities arise: Exmouth Community College - Join Talent Pool (exmouthcollege.devon.sch.uk) 

 

Key Dates: 
July 

13th – Music Concert in the Quad 

19th – 21st– Activities Week 

22nd – Last day of term (students finish at 1pm) 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=d7mDmVf8qkG-I5jxifmXu25flkeobZFCphnKUU-8Zl1UQ084NkgyRVZSREUzNVJHSElQQktEMDdZMS4u
https://www.exmouthcollege.devon.sch.uk/news-and-events/mass-testing-of-students/college-site-development-update
https://www.exmouthcollege.devon.sch.uk/_site/data/files/users/22/files/52DF0227E10534B54144BC8BF92C4B92.pdf
https://www.exmouthcollege.devon.sch.uk/page/?title=Vacancies&pid=21
https://www.exmouthcollege.devon.sch.uk/about-us/vacancies/join-talent-pool


 
 

                                               

 

Student Celebrations 

Year 11 BBQ and Prom 
On the final day of their exams students were given ice lollies, time to sign shirts and say farewell to staff before being invited 
back onto site this week for their farewell BBQ and prize giving. Next up was the Prom and what an event it was. The theme 
this year was Casino Nights with real casino tables, a photo both, formal photo area, DJ and delicious food. Students were 
blown away by the efforts of Mrs Merry, Miss White and the prom committee. A huge amount of time went into preparing 
the event this year, thank you to all those involved. With the entrances just as spectacular this year as those before, not even 
the rain could dampen any spirits. 

 
 

 

Principal’s Award 
The following students have received The Principal’s Award it recognition of their outstanding efforts in 

following the ECC Way both inside and outside of College Jasmyne Watson, Laila Escott, Phoebe Gater, Lois 

Trice, Fiona Macdonald, Annaliese Hartgen, Jasmine Strode, Emily Colton, Jasmine Palmer, Zoe Cripps. 

 
 
 


